
 

 

 

 

Effective 1/19/2018, ITP-PLT004 and any associated supplemental documents have been rescinded. 

Please to refer to the PA eMarketplace for state contract guidance and information. 

For any questions regarding this notice, please contact RA-ITCentral@pa.gov. 

Information Technology Policy Rescinded Notice 

http://www.emarketplace.state.pa.us/
mailto:RA-ITCentral@pa.gov

